
Project Update: May 2021 
 
The first part of the project has been successful with a wonderful team which 
conducted a great job. 
 
Surveys and monitoring conducted from January to April 2021 allowed us to find new 
fungal records, be aware of traditional techniques of managing fungal resources and 
document such techniques. 
 
Currently, we are in the second stage of the project dedicated to the training of the 
team in techniques of assessing natural production of fungi. Since last Friday, three 
members of the team are at the University of Parakou in Benin for a 2-month training 
session on the subject. Skills they will gain will be soon used in the last part of the 
project. 


